
 
Sent: 28/11/2016 3:32:21 PM 
Subject: Development Application Enquiry: PP0003/16  Dear Sir/Madam,  I am writing to oppose the requested change the Pittwater Local Environmental Plan 2014 to accommodate the construction of 22 new dwellings on 2 McPherson Street Warriewood. This buffer zone should remain.  The area is becoming very high density and further expansion of this density should not occur.  Many thanks for considering my objection to this proposal.  Alcides Ribeiro 5 Dickson Place Warriewood  ______________________________________________________________________ This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service. For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com ______________________________________________________________________ 


